
 

Telephone Conference: CoC Drafting Group  
13 December 2017 

Summary Report 

 

The 2018 CPDP conference and its importance was discussed, given the presence of 
stakeholders.  The conference takes place in Brussels on 24-26 January 2018, with the Code 
of Conduct for Health Research panel taking place on Friday 26 January 2018. The format of 
the panel session was agreed upon, with focus on an interactive approach to enable a 
dialogue with the audience. Potential panellists were suggested. A representative from a 
patient organisation was highlighted. Further conferences to present and share the Code 
were discussed, including the international 2018 ISBER Annual Meeting in May in Dallas, US 
and the European Forum for Good Clinical Practice on 20-21 February in Brussels.  The 
importance of sharing the development of the Code within the wider health research 
community was highlighted.  
 
Upcoming deadlines and meetings were discussed, in preparation for the telephone 
conference and the face to face Drafting Group meeting in Brussels in January 2018. Texts 
are to be shared prior to these meetings in order to enable first drafting of the Code of 
Conduct at the meeting.  
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